
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

M-1980-244 TR-108 Extension Request 

Katie Dehlin <Katie.Blake@newmont.com> Mon, Dec 17, 2018 at 1:16 PM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: "michaela.cunningham@state.co.us" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Elliott Russell - DNR
<elliott.russell@state.co.us>, Amy Eschberger - DNR <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>, Justin Bills
<Justin.Bills@newmont.com>, Justin Raglin <Justin.Raglin@newmont.com>, Linda White <Linda.White@newmont.com>

Hi Tim,

 

Please see the attached scan of an Extension Request for TR 108 that was mailed today. The decision was made to do
the extension in order to provide our internal geotechnical engineer enough time to update his evaluation.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

 

 

Thank you, Katie

 

Katie Blake

Senior Environmental Coordinator

Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

 

T 719.689.4048

M 719.237.3442 
 
www.newmont.com 
 
Newmont Mining Corporation 
Cripple Creek and Victor Gold Mining Co.

100 North 3rd Street

Victor, CO 80860

 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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